
 

 

 

 

Student Cell Phone and Electronic Devices Policy 

 

The use of cell phones and personal electronic devices during school hours is 

prohibited.  Students are required to turn in cell phones and all electronic devices 

to a designated staff member upon entering the school building.  All cell phones 

and electronic devices will be securely stored and returned to students at the end of 

the school day.  
 

 


